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We wish you a very happy New Year!

-Xiao Fu W ¥

Choir Performance in St. Thomas C.E
The children in St. Thamas C.E school gave a peformance infrort of the whole
school, parents and visitors in 29th Mov. 2011, In the performance, children
sang bilingual songs that were used during 2004

Volume 2,

and 2008 Olympics, with ancient poemn, eastern
Issue 1 culture and peaceful music all-in-one

*Performance in
St. Thomas C.E.

*Performance in
St. Winifred’s .
sYoKu i for Yoku Quiz Award for December

December Congratulations to YoKu
Quizwinner Aamna Maliklll

Excellent feedback and
lovely gifts from the
children and school Choir Performance in St.

Winifred

The performance of Year 5in
St.Winifred was a great
success as they amazed the
whole school with their
beautiful voices and singing.

More information of YoKu
Choir, please contact ©
. Cultue creates future
Miss Fu
enquiry@bccwh.com
07872593321 e ey #




